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I am a speech-language pathologist working in bilingual elementary schools in 

Portland Oregon. I support this measure because it would enable my students to 

receive the high-quality communication intervention they need to suceed in school 

and communicate at home. These services contribute to student capacitation, mental 

health and job-force readiness. I'm stretched thin between 2-3 schools each year and 

my students suffer for it.  


